
 

 

 
 
 
 
1 September 2025 
 
Dale Allen 
Manager, ASX Compliance 
Level 40, Central Park  
152-158 St George’s Terrace 
Perth, WA 6000 
 
By Email:  dale.allen@asx.com.au; barbara.lim@asx.com.au;  
ListingsCompliancePerth@asx.com.au  
 
 
Dear Dale 
 
Request for Extension to Voluntary Suspension 
 
333D Limited (333D or the Company) refers to the voluntary suspension to the trading of its 
securities, which commenced on Thursday, 28 August 2025.   
 
The Company requests for an extension to its voluntary suspension, and provides the following 
information in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2: 

 
1. The voluntary suspension was requested pending: 

 
a. the Company's response to ASX's queries about 333D's recently announced Bitcoin 

Treasury Management Policy; and 
 

b. ASX's review of 333D's submissions that its treasury management activities do not 
involve a significant change in the nature or scale of its activities, for the purposes of 
Listing Rule 11.1 (Submissions).  

 
2. 333D understands that ASX's review of its Submissions is ongoing, and accordingly 333D 

requests for an extension to the voluntary suspension, such that it remains in place until 
the earlier of ASX completing its review of 333D's Submissions, and commencement of 
trading on Monday, 8 September 2025.  
 

3. The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be 
granted or of any other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary 
suspension. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Nigel Finch 
Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 


